
 

  
 

Longfield Academy is delighted to announce that they have been successful with 
their reaccreditation of Investor in Careers. 
 
This will be the third time that they have been successful in achieving the award 
and they will have the award for a further 3 years. 
 
Longfield Academy is committed to offering their students an excellent education 
while preparing the students for a life beyond the Academy, which may be 
university, a Higher Apprenticeship or employment. 
 
The Assessor was exceptionally complimentary of the robust careers education 
programme that is on offer at Longfield. The students interviewed by the 
assessor all confirmed that they knew how to access help if required. 
 
Throughout the report, it is very apparent that Careers Education at Longfield 
Academy is valued by the whole team. This includes Senior Leadership, the 
Governing Body and the Leigh Academies Trust and the students. 
   
 


